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 Sam Leifer INT2015/0921/P 19/03/2015  10:37:39 I am the owner of 141 Prince of Wales Road and i am concerned about the height of the proposed 

building, how it might affect sight lines from our garden and therefore the saleability of our property. 

Are you able to reassure me about this?

141 Prince of 

Wales Road

London

NW5 3PU

 Sally Mijit COMNOT2015/0921/P 18/03/2015  09:12:44 I oppose the present proposals for the site for the following reasons: 

. Detrimental impact on the local area due to the proposed buildings size and height

2. Impact of the building on Crogsland Rd due to the increased traffic on a quiet side street - loading 

and unloading of lorries, ambulances and minibuses together with the sizeable increase in private 

visitors to the building

3. Loss of light and privacy to 1-11 Crogsland Road

4. Increased noise from visitors and suppliers to the property.

5. Impact on local area due to increased traffic, limited parking facilities and resulting road safety 

issues.

5d Crogsland Road

NW1 8AY
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